
Mrs. Shipman and Ms. McDowell’s  
April Newsletter 

Theme: Growing and Changing 

Centers 

 We have been learning about the 

stages of butterflies.  We will have 

caterpillars in our classroom and 

we will get to see the different 

stages to become a butterfly.   

    Our centers have been about 

learning numbers, counting, learn-

ing the letters E, I, D, and their 

sounds.  We have been learning 

how to rhyme and the beginning 

sounds of words. 

 

   We have been having a lot of ac-

cidents and we are running out of 

clothes.  Please send extra clothes 

in your child ’ s backpack. 

 

    We strongly discourage wearing 

flip flops because we are having 

too many accidents. 

      

 

Reminder 

  No School April 27th 

& 30th  

  PTO Fun Night,  

Sat. April 21st  

  April 25th 1:30-2:00 

p.m. Kindergarten 

Roundup 

 

Please remember 

Thursday is show-and- 

tell day. 


